
The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), Georgia Department of Transportation (GDOT), Federal

Transit Administration (FTA), and the Georgia Regional Transportation Authority (GRTA) will hold a public

information open house to present the current status of the alternatives under consideration for the

Northwest Corridor (I-75/I-575) project in Fulton, Cobb, and Cherokee Counties.

The Northwest Corridor Project proposes:

• construction of High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) lanes and Truck Only Lanes (TOL) 
along I-75 between Akers Mill Rd. and Hickory Grove Rd.

• construction of HOV lanes on I-575 from the I-75/I-575 Interchange to Sixes Road in 
Cherokee County.

• implementation of a Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) system along the I-75 corridor from 
Cobb County to Downtown Atlanta.  

• location of BRT stations along I-75 between the Cumberland and Town Center areas.

Written statements will be accepted until November 29, 2005 and may be mailed to:

Mr. Harvey D. Keepler
State Environmental/Location Engineer
Georgia Department of Transportation

Office of Environment/Location
3993 Aviation Circle
Atlanta, GA 30336

Need more info: 404-377-4012 or hov_brt_comments@projectsolvemail.com 

NORTHWEST CORRIDOR

Public Information Open House

DATE: Tuesday, November 15, 2005
TIME: 5:00PM to 8:00PM
PLACE: Cobb County Civic Center 

548 S. Marietta Parkway, Marietta, GA

There will be no 

formal presentation,

but project 

representatives will

address individual

comments and 

concerns

Study area maps 

and displays will be

available.

A court reporter will

record individual

comments during

the open house. 

A continuous video

presentation on the

project will be 

shown.


